
Highlands Latin School 

Tuesday, October 7, 2014 

 

 

HLS Hayride 

This Saturday, October 11th is the annual HLS Hayride and Picnic at the Lowe 

Farm in Bardstown, KY. The event is from Noon-5PM. Visit the HLS website for 

what to bring, wear, etc. and for directions. A flyer will come home today as well. 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Madrigal Practices Begin This Week 

Students in grades 7-12 are invited to participate in the HLS Madrigal Choir. 

Please speak with Dr. Bailey if you have questions. No auditions are required. 

 CHBC Madrigal practice begins tomorrow, Wednesday, October 8th at 

7:30AM in the choir room. 

 SM Madrigal practice begins this Thursday, October 9th at 7:30AM in the 

choir room. 

 

American Heritage Girls This Friday 

The next meeting for American Heritage Girls Troop KY2521 will be on Friday, 

October 10th, from 2:45-4:30 PM at the Spring Meadows campus. This will be our 

Joining & Re-dedication Ceremony.  All girls should assemble in Cooke Hall in full 

uniform for this special day. 

 

House Meetings NEXT Week (Grades 7-12) 

The first meetings of the HLS House System will be NEXT Wednesday, October 15th 

at the CHBC campus after school.  

 Meetings will not begin before 4PM in order for SM students to have time to 

arrive. 

 Meetings will end at approximately 4:50PM. 

 CHBC students will have study halls until the meetings begin. 

 CHBC Tutoring labs are cancelled on this day. 

 

HLS Costume Dance (Grades 9-12) 

The 9th -12th graders will have a Costume Dance on Saturday, October 18th at the 

Spring Meadows Campus. More information will be sent home later this week. 

 

Open Houses October 26th  

Start to spread the word to families who may be interested in applying to HLS in 

the future. We will have Open Houses at both campuses on October 26th. 

 Spring Meadows 1-3PM 

 CHBC 3-4:30PM 

 



Moms in Prayer Group 

The HLS Moms in Prayer group meets Thursdays at 8AM in the Mary-Martha room 

right off of the CHBC cafeteria. Little ones are welcome! Please feel free to call (502-

552-2084) or email Moriah Gilbert (mogilbert1@gmail.com) with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 


